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Clovis City Commission Meeting Rescheduled for August 24

CLOVIS, NM August 11, 2023 – The Clovis City Commission meeting scheduled for 5:15 p.m
Thursday, August 17, 2023, has been rescheduled to 5:15 p.m., Thursday, August 24, 2023, at the
North Annex of the Clovis-Carver Library, 701 Main Street, Clovis, New Mexico.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this meeting, please contact the City
Manager’s Office at 575-763-9653, or e-mail administration@cityofclovis.org.


